
 

Re: Confirmation Invoice 638 wire fund transfer 
  

 
From: Karin Davies <karindavies830@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 3:30:01 AM 
To: Tim Beacon <tim@medaid.co.uk>; Tony Royston <Tony.Royston@medaid.co.uk>; Jo 
<Jo@medaid.co.uk> 
Cc: Patricia Bromberger <patricia.bromberger@gmail.com>; Kathy Reed <kathyreed@roadrunner.com> 
Subject: Confirmation Invoice 638 wire fund transfer  
  

Dear Tony, Tim and Jo, 

 

This is to confirm that on January 26, 2024 the Rotary Club of Del Mar Treasurer, Kathy Reed, 

wired 2,945 GBP to your Barclays Bank account for Invoice 638.  Could you please confirm that 

the funds were credited to your account?  

 

Thanks for all of your help! 

 

Warm regards, 

Karin and Pat 

 

 

 
On Tuesday, January 30, 2024 at 12:31:48 AM PST, Tim Beacon <tim@medaid.co.uk> wrote:  

Thanks Karin 

Received a few moments ago. 

Very best wishes 

Tim 

Tim Beacon 

Chief Executive 
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